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Comments: We have been residents of Anchorage, Alaska since 1967. We have long been upset that Chugach
National Forest (CNF) has no designated Wilderness Area under the 1964 Wilderness Act.

Surely the second-largest national forest in the United States should have at least one designated Wilderness?
We support any CNF management plan revision that includes a proposal to designated the Nellie Juan study
area as designated Wilderness Area in accordance with the 1964 Wilderness Act, and a plan for progress
toward that legislated goal.

Sincerely,

Tom and Jane Meacham



